A CHRISTMAS STORY
From Reflections:  Life After the White House*
by  Former First Lady Barbara Bush


Christmas Eve, George and I went to the 9 p.m. service at St. Martin’s.  Our minister Dennis Maynard told a funny story about a little boy who wanted a big red bike for Christmas, and so he wrote Santa a letter:  “Dear Santa:  I have been a good boy.  I have done my chores and homework. I have obeyed my mom and dad.  Please leave me a big red bike.”  Well, he got thinking about it and decided that wasn’t enough, and so he wrote a letter to Jesus:  Dear Jesus, I really want a big red bike for Christmas.  I have attended church, learned my lessons, obeyed the commandments.”  Then he got thinking that was not enough.  He crept downstairs, went to the family crèche, very carefully lifted the mother Mary out of the scene, and crept back up the stairs.  We wrapped the figure of Mary in Kleenex and tucked her away in the back of his closet. Then he continued his letter to Jesus.  “And if you ever want to see your mother again . . .” Dennis gets your attention with marvelous stories and then gives fine sermons.

*Reflections:  Life after the White House by Barbara Bush; Lisa Drew Book (Scribner), New York, 2003, page 104.
